
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE FOR MARCH/APRIL 2025 

Hi All.  Invoices are out.  Those of you that have paid, and referenced the invoice 
number, a big thank you.  Those of you that have received an invoice which in incorrect 
(blame the computers). DO NOT PAY THE INVOICE.  As it stands when an invoice is 
issued, a copy is forwarded automatically to Xero.  If the invoice needs to be altered, at 
the moment this must be done manually which means, our Treasurer James Aston, 
Accountant Chris Bregenhoj and I meeting of a Saturday morning to sort out the 
invoices,  Hopefully, by this Friday 14th the system can be fixed by Pro Data so that any 
alterations made will be automatically adjusted to Xero.  Contact me if you have an 
invoice alteration.  I will get back to you hopefully after this Friday. The new outstanding 
invoice button works.  Three invoice reminders have been sent out.   If your tags does 
not open the gate it is because a] you have not paid your invoice. Or b] you have a vessel 
with an incomplete MVD.  

We are going to attempt to hold a First AId course this May, June.  We will need numbers 
to decide if there is suƯicient interest.  Members cost will be $100, non members $150.  
This course will only be held if we have suƯicient numbers.  Let us know of your interest 
on…info@paclub.com.au. 

Workberth hours are from 7am daily.  If you are there overnight make sure to contact the 
next user as they may be getting tradesmen in early next morning.  Be fair. 

 

ALAN BARNES 

0418113012 

 

 


